
Washington Township High School 
 

  

 

 

Dear WTHS Families: 
 

     On Thursday evening, September 27th, we will be holding our annual Back-to-School Night.  You are invited to 

put aside your regular activities and live a few minutes in your child’s world at Washington Township High School.  

A blank chart for your son/daughter’s schedule has been included below.  Please have your child complete the 

schedule so that you may bring it to assist you in navigating your way and meeting his/her teachers in their classrooms 

or, if you choose, you can log on to PowerSchool and print your child’s schedule; however, please be sure to print 

the schedule that includes the room numbers. 
 

     Our building will be open at 6:30 p.m., and, upon arrival, you should report to your child’s first period classroom 

A televised presentation by the high school administration will begin at 6:50 p.m.  With the exception of period 1, 

classes will last 10 minutes with 8 minutes passing time between classes. Refreshments will be served in Cafeteria A 

& B in the 11/12 Wing and Cafeteria C & D in the Core Facility near the 9-10 wing - courtesy of the WTEA and the 

High School P.T.O.  In addition, our P.T.O. will be holding its annual membership drive throughout the evening.  

Please stop by their tables to become a member.  We are always happy to welcome new members to the executive 

board of this worthwhile organization and we encourage you to join this leadership team. 
      

     PARKING/ENTRANCE DOOR INFORMATION: Due to the number of parents/guardians that we anticipate 

attending Back-to-School Night, we ask that as you arrive on campus please start parking in the rear of the complex, 

then to the sides, and finally in the front (on the Hurffville-Cross Keys Road side of the building.)  This should prevent 

cars from backing up on our access roads.  The following entrance doors will be open: Ganttown Road side of 9/10 

Wing, Main Entrance of Core Facility, Main Entrance of 11/12 Wing, 11-12 Wing Auditorium entrance, and rear 

side entrance doors of the Investors Bank Performing Arts Centre.  Security personnel, administrators, and ROTC 

cadets will be stationed either outside or inside the building assisting in this process. 
 

     The Faculty and Administration are looking forward to meeting you personally on this evening. 

 

Sincerely,             

                          

 

      Jonathan A. Strout 

Principal 
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6:50-7:10 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
2 

 
7:18-7:28 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
3 

 
7:36-7:46 
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7:54-8:04 
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8:12-8:22 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
6 

 
8:30-8:40 
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8:48-8:58 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
8 

 
9:06-9:16 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 


